
 

 

Safeguarding /Child Protection 
Policy 
 

KGC will adopt the Scottish Gymnastics Safeguarding – Child Protection Policy 

https://www.scottishgymnastics.org/clubs/safeguarding-coaches-policies-procedures 

 

All coaches, helpers, judges and appropriate committee members will undergo regular 

Safeguarding Training and updates through Scottish Gymnastics. 

 

All of our coaches are up to date with their training December 2021. 

 

Safe Recruitment Policy 

 

All coaches, helpers and officials working with children and young people will have a PVG 

Disclosure carried out through Scottish Gymnastics before being allowed to help / coach in 

the gym. 

 

If you have any concerns regarding Child Safety please use the link in the contact area to 

contact our safeguarding officer Robert.  

 

 


